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NO on Reparations HB2995 

 

This is a regressive tax on Oregon taxpayers that were not part of nor have been 

racist.  Oregon left those laws, regulations and policies behind us long ago.  To levy 

this tax, anything that robs our Treasury, on Oregonians now is punishment for 

something we did not do.  

 

Besides, Oregon is in debt.  Until and unless our Legislators work to fix our sorry 

financial situation, there is no good purpose to consider increasing debt.  

 

NO on HB 2995 


